
 

 

                  

 

 

          FUNERAL OF HER MAJESTY QUEEN ELIZABETH II 

 

The state funeral date of 19th September has been 

declared a Public Holiday and the scheduled Parish 

Council meeting for that date will now take place on 

Tuesday 27th September. 

 

 

 

Gareth Hughes 

Parish Clerk                                    10th September 2022 

 

NEWCHURCH PARISH COUNCIL 


